
 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

116 South Loudoun Street – www.fpwds.com 

Winchester, VA  22601 

540.662.7588 

wds@firstchurch-winchester.org 

Lara Davis, Director 

School Calendar 

October 

 Wed., Oct. 5th- 

NOON Dismissal 

 Mon., Oct. 10th – 

Dessert with Dad, 

5:30-6:30pm 

 Wed., Oct. 19th-

Ledo Pizza Spirit 

Night, 5-8pm 

November 

 Wed., Nov. 2nd – 

NOON Dismissal  

 Thurs., Nov. 3rd & 

Fri., Nov. 4th-

Parent Liaison 

Meetings, 9:15 in 

Room 208 

 Tues., Nov. 8th –

NO SCHOOL 

Conferences 

 Wed., Nov. 9-

Chipotle Spirit 

Night, 5-9pm  

 Thurs., Nov. 10th 

& Fri., Nov. 11th –

Grandparent’s 

Day & Book Fair 

9:00 am – 2:00 pm 

 Mon., Nov 21st – 

Fri., Nov. 25th: NO 

SCHOOL – 

Thanksgiving 

Break WEEK 

 

 

 

 

Dessert with Dad/Special Guys 

     This year the Weekday School is hosting Dessert with 

Dad on October 10th at 5:30pm. All dads and special men 

are invited to report directly to their child’s classrooms for 

play and popsicles! This is a wonderful opportunity to 

spend quality time with your child in his school 

environment as well as meet and connect with other 

Weekday School family dads. To recap: 

When? Monday, October 10th at 5:30 pm 

Where? Your child’s classroom. Although your children 

will lead the way, Ms. Lara and Ms. Carrie will be present 

at the school entrances to direct you to the classrooms.                  

If you have any questions about Dessert with Dad, please 

ask Ms. Lara, Ms. Carrie, or a member of the Weekday 

School Team!   

 

 

 

 

 

October 2016  
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We would like to express our thanks to the many people who volunteered to help the Weekday School as 

Parent Liaisons.   A busy environment such as the Weekday School can always use a set of helping hands!  

Your children may start talking about classroom jobs or contributions. Families depend on one another to make 

their homes run efficiently, and the Weekday School is no exception!  

From our hearts to your hearts, we wish you well. 

 

 

 

 

  Just a friendly reminder…               

The parking lot located across from our playground is for Market Street United Methodist Church employees 

and family members only.   Please refrain from parking in their spaces.  Thank you for being helpful 

neighbors! 

In addition, please be mindful to not park in First Presbyterian Church Staff parking spaces (Secretary, Music 

Staff, etc.), or the spot reserved for Weekday School families who paid for a monthly parking space at last 

year’s Spaghetti Dinner and Auction.  Your diligence in this matter is much appreciated by our staff members. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ledo Pizza wants to support our school! Don’t forget to bring this ticket with you or take a picture of it with 

your smartphone so that a portion of the funds to go back to our school! We hope to see you there!! 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

 


